
 
April Newsletter  

                MONTHLY VIRTUE 

 

Our Monthly Virtue for April continues to 
be Courage.  

“Courage is the most important of all the 
virtues because without courage, you can't 
practice any other virtue consistently.”  
― Maya Angelou 

INSTRUCTIONAL FOCUS 

In Language Arts, we are focusing on 
Persuasive Writing. In Mathematics, we are 
focusing on Data Management and 
Probability moving into Number Sense and 
Numeration. They are becoming critical 
thinkers!  

 

 

 

We want to welcome Ms. Lisa Dagenais to 
our Catholic School Family. Although, Mrs. 
Susan Blanchard is surely missed we 
sincerely welcome Ms. Dagenais and are 
blessed to have her join our team! 

PA DAY 

 

A friendly reminder that Monday, April 8 is 
a Professional Activity Day. Enjoy your long 
weekend with your children!  

FIRST COMMUNION 

 

Just a friendly reminder about our 
previously shared dates around our First 
Communion.  

Thursday, April 11- Mandatory Meeting 
with Father Sauvé at the school @ 6:30 pm.  
Children must be accompanied by a Parent 
and/or Caring Adult. 
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Tuesday, May 7- First Communion Retreat 
with Father Sauvé, Mike Buhler and several 
parishioners throughout the day at the 
Church.  

Saturday, May 11- First Communion at the 
Saturday Mass @ 5 pm.  

Please contact the school if you would also 
like to have your child baptized.  

NEXT FUNDRAISER 

 

With our Grade 7 & 8 Educational Trip 
quickly approaching, we are exploring our 
next Fund-Raising initiatives. More exciting 
information to come…. 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL  

 

Our April Catholic School Council Meeting is 
scheduled for Monday, April 15 at 7:00pm. 
Hope to see you there!  

A huge “THANK YOU” to all students for 
your ongoing fund-raising efforts. With the 
monies that you all raised, Catholic School 
Council has purchased exciting items and 
another surprise in on the way. Hooray! 

 

STUDENT SAFETY 

 

PLEASE NOTE!!! When dropping off your 
child in the morning, please ensure that you 
drop them off at the gate by the Church. It 
might take a few more moments but we are 
sincerely concerned about the safety of our 
children. The traffic with bus drop off is very 
congested and we all need to work together 
until improvements are made.  

STUDENT SUCCESS REMINDERS 

 

Studies have shown that student 
achievement is based on regular 
attendance. It is so important that your 
child attend school on a daily basis. 

 It is also important to note that the bell to 
start important morning activities rings at 
8:45 am. Student supervision is from  
8:30 am- 8:45 am.  
 
As always, please don’t hesitate to contact 
the school if you have any questions and/or 
concerns. Your continued support and 
understanding are greatly appreciated! 
Thank you for sharing your children with us!  

Yours in Catholic Education,  

Andrea Iserhoff 

Principal  
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